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Dear Parents / Carers,

I am writing to give you further information about the closure of school. As you can imagine things are changing rapidly and we are finding out information fro the government and the LEA on a daily sometimes-hourly basis.
This is the last day of school and we will not open again until the government has said it is safe to do so.

Key workers
The government released information late last night about who key workers are. This information can be found here https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision
The list does cover a wide range of professions. There are though some key principles the government has asked you to follow if you are a key worker which are below:

Taken form the government website

Parents whose work is critical to the COVID-19 response include those who work in health and social care and in other key sectors outlined below. Many parents working in these sectors may be able to ensure their child is kept at home. And every child who can be safely cared for at home should be.

Please, therefore, follow these key principles:

1. If it is at all possible for children to be at home, then they should be.

2. If a child needs specialist support, is vulnerable or has a parent who is a critical       worker, then provision will be available for them.

3. Parents should not rely for childcare upon those who are advised to be in the stringent social distancing category such as grandparents, friends, or family members with underlying conditions.

4. Parents should also do everything they can to ensure children are not mixing  socially in a way which can continue to spread the virus. They should observe the same social distancing principles as adults.

5. Residential special schools, boarding schools and special settings continue to care for children wherever possible.

Please also look at this link if you want further information. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers
For those parents of pupils that are key workers a separate letter has gone out to individual families today from school explaining what that provision might look like from Monday.
In these unique, incredibly difficult times I would like to thank everybody for being so supportive and I would like to reiterate my message from yesterday that you stay well, fit and healthy.
Yours sincerely

Mr S Viles
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  This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all children, and expects our staff and volunteers to share this commitment.”
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